
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: All Dental Hygienist Licensees and Licensure Applicants 

From: Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners 

Re: End of State of Emergency and Timeline for Conversion of Temporary 

Restricted and Unrestricted Dental/Dental Hygiene Licenses 

Date: May 25, 2022 

 

As of May 20, 2022, Governor Sisolak has ended the state of emergency in Nevada.  

See Proclamation Terminating Declaration of Emergency Related to COVID-19 link: 

Proclamation Terminating Declaration of Emergency Related To Covid-19 (nv.gov). 

 

All individuals who hold a Temporary Restricted and/or Unrestricted Licenses must start 

making appropriate steps to convert to full licensure as follows: 

 

The Board will be issuing new temporary licenses for the next six (6) months (from June 

30, 2022 - November 30, 2022).  Those individuals who hold a Temporary License must convert 

to a Permanent License no later than June 30, 2023. 

 

               Any licensee who possesses a Temporary License will need to take their respective 

patient- based clinical examination by the June 30, 2023 expiration date to convert their 

Temporary License to a Permanent License. 

 

  

 

 

 

David Lee, DMD 

President, Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners 

 

 

https://gov.nv.gov/News/Proclamations/2022/Proclamation_Terminating_Declaration_of_Emergency_Related_To_Covid-19/

